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To <sna@un.org>, <kzieschang@imf.org>, 
<STAREAST@imf.org>

cc

bcc

Subject SNA update, chapters 6 and 20

Dear Mr. Havinga,
 
I am responding to your letter of April 28, 2008 asking for the comments of the Czech National 
Bank on an annex to Chapter 6: Separating storage production from holding gains and losses, 
and Chapter 20: Capital services and the national accounts, in connection with the established 
consultation process on updating the System of National Accounts 1993.
 
I would like to advise you that we do not have any substantive comments to make on either the 
annex to Chapter 6 or Chapter 20.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Petr Vojtisek
Deputy Executive Director
Monetary and Statistics Department
CZECH NATIONAL BANK
 


